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Dear Applicant  
 
 
On behalf of the governing body we would like to thank you for your interest in 
the post of classroom teacher at The Coppice School.  
 
We are keen to appoint a teacher who can demonstrate passion, enthusiasm 
and commitment to high quality teaching and who will ensure an individualised 
approach to learning for pupils with complex needs.  
 
The successful candidate will join a team that is working hard to move forward 
in pursuit of excellence in all areas. It is an exciting opportunity to assist in 
shaping the future of our school.  
 
If you believe that you have the skills, the vision and the enthusiasm to join our 
dedicated and highly skilled team then we would welcome your application. 
Should you wish to have an informal chat about this position then please do 
contact the school. Visits to the school are by prior arrangement only and 
available on the following dates/times;  

 

• Tuesday 21st March 2023 at 2pm 

• Thursday 23rd March at 3.30pm 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sarah Seddon 
Headteacher 
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